
Disclaimer: 
Please be aware that this list in intended to be used as a guide and use of any product 
contained on this list does not guarantee that said product is actually peanut free. The 
Williamsville Central School District does not accept any liability from reliance on the 
products contained in this guide. It is also important to recognize that potential changes 
in manufacturing procedures and ingredients may also render items listed as no longer 
appropriate.  

 


